Lee Ann Kay

262 Virginia Road
Concord, MA 01742
December 1, 2009

Superintendent Rigby
Concord Public Schools / CCHS

Dear Superintendent Rigby:

I respectfully request that you, as a responsible superintendent who is concerned
about our community and the welfare of students, take immediate action to permanently
cancel the upcoming production of "Falsettos."

This play is anti-family, vulgar, and anti-Semitic (see attachments). It has no
place being produced by CCHS faculty at our high school. I believe it is shameful that
homosexual activists within the school system have targeted traditional family holidays
of Thanksgiving, Chanukah, and the Christmas season to launch a play of such depravity.

What is the overall message? Jews are manipulative and neurotic (see lyrics)?
Sodomy is cool? Adultery/divorce must be celebrated? Everyone's father, particularly
among Jews, might be homosexual? I couldn't help but notice this anti-Semitic play is
opening on the first night of Chanukah, a time which is special for a number of families.
This play is intended to repudiate that which is sacred and beneficial to society.

I believe it is your responsibility to stop this outrageous play, for the good of our
children and community. Such insanity must come to an end.

Sincerely,

ctee

Lee Ann Kay
Tel# 978-371-7352



